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December 3, 2024 

 

Resident, 

 

The boil order in your area has been lifted. The area West of Torrence 

Avenue and East of Torrence Avenue 
 

The Village of Burnham Water Department advises consumers to flush water pipes within their 

homes.  Flush every sink and bathtub for at least 5 minutes until sediment or discoloration has 

subsided.  Some types of water treatment devices may need to be disinfected and flushed to 

remove any contaminated water before use. Depending on the type of water treatment device, the 

device may need to be replaced. Check with the manufacturer for details. 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Burnham Water Dept. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 


